
Open EVENING

TUESDAY 23RD 
SEPTEMBER 2025
5PM-7PM

WE ARE PROUD TO CELEBRATE THIS SUMMER’S 
ABOVE NATIONAL AVERAGE GCSE RESULTS!



Welcome
Year 6 pupils and their parents/carers are warmly invited to our 
Open Evening to experience the excellent opportunities available 
at Vale of York Academy. 

Vale of York Academy, Rawcliffe Drive, Clifton (without) York Y030 6ZS
T: 01904 560000 W: voy.hlt.academy 

From 4:00pm - 4:45pm, we will be running a sensory-friendly Open Evening slot. 
Contact Mr Rob Orr, directly, via email r.orr@voy.hlt.academy to book a place. 

Presentations by Ms Mills will take 
place at 5.00pm and 6.00pm in the 
Main Hall, after which we will show 
you around our community school 
and demonstrate the wonderful 
learning environment and facilities 
we have to offer your child.  
No booking required.

SUPPORTING YOU 


